
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Marda Loop Main Streets 

Upcoming Water Service Disruption: November 3 & 6 

  

We wanted to share an upcoming piece of work that is required to support ENMAX’s 
overhead line burial and our continued Marda Loop Main Streets project work. 

This Friday, November 3 and Monday, November 6, 2023, there will be a short 
water service disruption lasting approximately 3 hours. During the shutoff, crews 
will be relocating water service valves along 34 Avenue between 20 and 19 
Streets S.W. Water will be turned off from 8 a.m. to 11 a.m. both days to support 
this work, pending weather and site conditions. 

While water is off, we recommend that businesses and residents keep their taps closed 
to prevent flooding when water is turned back on, and to turn off hot water tanks to 
prevent damage. 

There will also be temporary on-street parking restrictions and pedestrian detours to 
maintain a safe space for crews to work. Please be alert and aware of directional 
signage onsite. 

 



The overhead line burial (which includes ENMAX power lines and telecommunications 
lines) will be complete in 2024. Work will happen in several phases, each of which will 
look different. 

• The first is active construction, which consists of digging and installing electrical 
conduit underground. This looks like active construction, where machinery and 
crews are visible. 

• Crews will then pull new utility cables into the new underground infrastructure. 
This work is quieter, as localized closures are utilized to complete this activity. 

• Finally, the overhead lines will be removed. This will be more visible work and 
will not happen all at once as the different utilities on the overhead lines will 
need to be removed separately. Expect to see the poles to stay in place until 
the new streetlights are installed later in 2024.  

  

 

 

  
 

For our most up-to-date construction schedule,  
please visit our website. 

  
 

You can always reach the project team at MardaLoopMainStreets@calgary.ca. 

We want to thank the Marda Loop community for its continued support and patience 
during the engagement, planning and construction processes.  

Marda Loop Main Streets Project Team 
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